
KINDER  
2021  
INFORMATION 
EVENING 
FOR  Families new to our school who 
are considering enrolling their child 
for Kinder 2021. 
 

As we were unable to hold our annual 
Information Evening this year, we can 
now offer you the opportunity, 
through ’Zoom’, to learn about our 
school and what we offer our students 
and their families. You will also be able  
to ask the Principal any questions you 
have. 
 

WHEN (choose an option suitable for your family) 

11am Friday May 15th 

10am Thursday May 21st 

7pm Tuesday May 26th 

2pm Monday June 1st 

KEY INFORMATION 

Our School Principal, 
Mr Kevin Williams, will 
lead each Zoom  
Meeting.  
 

Each Zoom Meeting 
will be limited to     
approximately 12    
participants. 
  

RSVP to reserve your 
place! You can RSVP 
the school by email 
smt@dbb.catholic.edu.
au or call Jacqui, Leesa  
or Julie in our school 
office on 43965100. 
Once you have         
reserved a spot, you 
will be sent the Zoom 
code to access the 
meeting. 
 

In the meantime, you 
might like to visit our 
school website: 
www.smtdbb.catholic.e
du.au  

Or take a virtual tour: 
www.smtdbb.catholic.e
du.au/#modal 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Toukley 

 

We look forward to meeting you! 
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